
.004%  OF  CLERGY  GUILTY  OF
ABUSE
The latest audit of the Catholic clergy involved in the sexual
abuse of minors shows that there were two new substantiated
cases made during the period of July 1, 2015 through June 30,
2016 against 52,238 priests and deacons. That comes to .004
percent of the clergy.

Though the report does not mention it, we know of no other
institution in the United States, secular or religious, which
has a better record than the Catholic Church today when it
comes to the sexual abuse of minors by adult employees.

There  was  a  total  of  twenty-five  new  allegations  made  by
minors during this one-year time period. Of that number, two
were  substantiated;  eight  were  still  being  investigated;
eleven were unsubstantiated or unable to be proven; two were
referred to a religious order; one was referred to a diocese;
and one investigation had to be postponed.

Overall, a total of 728 allegations were made in the year of
the study, almost all from previous years. Most of the alleged
offenders—80 percent of them—are either dead, already removed
from ministry, or missing.

As always, almost 8 in 10 of the victims were male (78%), and
the vast majority (85%) were postpubescent.

This report, as well as all previous reports, fails to draw
the obvious conclusion: The sex abuse scandal in the Catholic
Church has been driven largely by homosexuals (though over the
past year thirteen of the alleged new victims were male, and
twelve were female). The reasons for not facing up to this
fact cannot be justified on the basis of science.

The  report  mentions  that  sixteen  priests  or  deacons  were
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returned to ministry over the year the audit was conducted. We
need to know more about them. Were there sixteen different
lawyers who sued them, or did a few lawyers do most of the
suing? What happened, if anything, to the accusers? Are some
of  them  recidivists,  accusers  from  previous  years?  Most
important, how are these maligned priests doing now that they
have been returned to ministry?

These questions are never asked, never mind answered. True
victims of sexual abuse deserve our compassion and aid, but so
do priests and deacons who have had their reputations damaged,
if not ruined, by false claims.


